
Place 
 
Development and Business Services Proposal 
This proposal is to adopt a new approach to set fees for regulatory and chargeable services, to 
increase commercial opportunities and to review the future needs and capability of services.  At this 
stage the detail of the plans to deliver this have not yet been fully developed.  An integrated impact 
assessment will be considered at each stage of the development process and will be undertaken 
where required. 
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